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Anti-wear treatment

Bardahl Anti-wear Treatment prevents
the specific problems of new generation
and latest technology engines (turbo,
common rail, injection, high pressure
injection,…).

Is suitable for old and new petrol or
diesel engine.

USE

Bardahl Preventive Anti-wear Treatment
contains a unique formula made of
FULLERENE molecules and the famous
Bardahl POLAR PLUS formula, that
protects and covers with an
unbreakable, anti-friction and pressure
resistant film for turbo and engine metal
parts.

This protection film has the following
properties:

• Lubricates and protects turbo and
engine at cold start and when driving
under extreme conditions.
Lubricates and protects turbo and
engine when the oil level is too low.

• Protects turbo and engine against oil
oxidation.

• Stabilize the oil film at high
temperature without changing the oil
quality and viscosity.

PROPERTIES

Pour content into warm engine oil when
changing oil or in between two oil
changes.

1 can treats up to 6 liters of oil.

Compatible with any oil, any engine,
catalytic converters and DPF.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR USE

Auto Oil additives
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Ref. 1216

12x400ml

Color Brown

Physical state at 
20°C

Liquid

Flash point > 61°C

Relative density 0,955 g/ml

Viscosity > 7 mm²/s 
(40°C)
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